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Kumar Neppalli

Michael Stout; Vickie Embry; Vance Barham; Mark W. Aldridge; Daniel Bordeaux
US 15/501 @ Estes Dr. and @ Willow Dr.

_This is to inform you that we are in agreement to go with split side street phasing based

on our study of these two locations.

At US 15/501 and Willow Dr. we agree with the Towns recommendation of adding a left turn
with the thru/right movement and go to split side street phasing.

At US 15/501 and Estes Dr. we agree with the Town's recommendations of adding a left turn
with the thru movement and go to split side phasing.

We will provide the materials and the Town will perform the installation of these changes.

If you have any questions about this, let me know.

Jason




